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CAROLINAS CHAPTER

AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF LAW LIBRARIES

Chapel Hill, N. C.
October 14, 1953

Dear

The Carolinas Chapter of the American Association of
Law Libraries held its fall meeting in Chapel Hill and Durham,
N. C. the first part of September. The law librarians from
the southeastern area had been invited to meet with us at that
time and we had a very good response to our invitation. We
felt that those who were unable to come, as well as those who
attended, might like to have a report on the meeting. We are
enclosing a summary of the meeting for you.

As you will see, it was decided to form a Southeastern
Law Libraries Association and to ask for status as a chapter
of the American Association of Law Libraries. We have already
started work on a proposed constitution and by-laws for the
group. In addition, we will soon be sending out a question-
naire on library resources which we feel will not only give
us information of immediate value but will also provide a
starting point for future cooperative projects.

) We are anxious to have all types of law libraries repre-

sented in the new regional organization. If you are interested
in joining us in our Southeastern Association, we shall be
happy to hear from you.

Sincerely

Mary W. Oliver
Presildent
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